
Welcome back to the second half of the Spring term.  I hope that you all had an enjoya-
ble week and were able to make the most of the fabulous weather that we experi-
enced.  The children have made a great start back to their learning and we are looking 
forward to another busy and exciting half term ahead of us all.   

This week in school we have launched a 
new theme as part of our Happy Centered 
Schools Programme, with the children 
thinking about self-confidence.  Over the 
next few weeks children will be exploring 
how they feel about themselves, what hav-
ing confidence is and how they  can use this 
to seize opportunities .  This, over time, 
should really help to develop the children's 
resilience and help them to cope and be-
lieve in themselves when things get tough.  Great skills for now and the future.    

Inspired Learning 
This week the children in 
Class 4 have been using the 
great outdoors to inspire 
their literacy work.  The chil-
dren took advantage of the 
beautiful weather and head-
ed to Burton Agnes Hall.  The 
children spent time looking 
and listening and generating 
feelings and emotions which 
they wrote about.  The chil-
dren were certainly inspired 
and the level of descriptive 

language that was generated as 
a result of the experience was of 
a very high standard.  Have a 
look at this written by Anya. 

‘There were trees that 
reached the stars all along 
the old path , the old dry 
leaves flooding the floor 
and the delicate snowdrops 
all around, spreading their 
dreamy fragrance all 
around the wood.’ 

World Book Day Thursday 7th 
March 
Don’t forget next Thursday is World Book Day.  We will be 
celebrating the wonderful world of books by asking your 
child to come dressed as their favourite character from a 
book. 

A note from Mrs Jameson 
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 Super Scientists 
The children in Class 1 had a St David's Day 
themed Science lesson yesterday as they 
learnt about flowers.  The children used 
their skills of observation and learnt about 
the different parts of a flower .  They also 
carried out an experiment to help them 
understand how flowers take up water to keep 
them alive.  The children developed their scien-
tific vocabulary and learnt how to look carefully. 

Noise Academy  

If you would like to listen to the music our Year 6 DJ’s pro-
duced please go to 
https://soundcloud.com/noiseacademyuk/sets/burton-
agnes-primary 

Menu change 
Next week Thursdays menu will be fish , chips, baked beans 
and sweetcorn followed by iced baked sponge.  Friday is sau-
sage, chips, peas and beans followed by chocolate crunch.  
Mrs Blackburn who leads the kitchen at Nafferton is retiring and we would  like to thank her for all the deli-
cious meals she has cooked and wish her a happy retirement. 

Dates For Diaries 

Tuesday 5th March  Class photos 

Thursday 7th March  World Book Day 

Friday 15th March  Red Nose Day 

Monday 1st April  Non-Uniform Day 

Tuesday 2nd April  Easter Service at church  

    2pm followed by Easter Egg 

    stravaganza 

Thursday 4th April  Class 3 visit to Sewerby 

Friday  5th April  School Closes for Easter 

Tuesday 23rd April   School opens 


